
 

DATE:  April 24, 2017 

  

TO:  Donald Saintsing, Engineering & Inspections 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist   

 

DEPARTMENT:  Engineering & Inspections 

 

SUBJECT:  Brown Recreation Center and Hemphill Library Water Quality Installations        

                           

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Bar Construction Company, Inc. 

to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan. The contract 

goals established for the project were MBE 6% and WBE 6%.  Documentation submitted with 

the bid indicates Bar Construction Company, Inc. met both the MBE and WBE Goals.  

 

Bar Construction Company, Inc. proposed to commit $38,800.00 or 6.1% to an MBE firm and 

$119,100.00 or 18.7% to WBE firms of the total contract value of $636,300.00. 

 

MBE Ranking III Grading Guilford 
Excavation and 

Stone 
$38,800.00 6.1% 

WBE Crossroad Surveying Rockingham Surveying $8,200.00 

 

1.3% 

 

WBE Mid-South Irrigation Forsyth 
Bio Cell and 

Landscaping 
$110,900.00 17.4% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

  

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Kirim McGee 

 

cc Gwen Carter 

 
 
 


